May 2, 2009
To whom it may concern,

After owr fire loss and our experience with the team at Adjusters International, [ would highly recommend
their services and expertise to anyone who has a claim to settle with an Insurance Company

[ am sure Adjusters International was responsible for our receiving double what we would have without
their help in settling our claim,

Please feel free to contact me anytime in regard to the service they provide, I will be glad to share with you
our positive experience in a negative situation.
Sincerely,

Dave Snelson
208-308-2246
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